
The Week 9/18/2023

Important Reminders! Looking Ahead! 

Contact Information! 

Classroom Highlights 

Our Class
Newsletter

• A permission slip for our field trip was sent 
home today! Please have that back to me 
by Friday! ( If you need an extra let me 
know!) 

• Please still send your child snack on 
Fridays! With their being hot lunch I wanted 
to remind you we still have snack time! 

• September 27th Field Trip 
to Badger Park Peshtigo.

• September 30th Peshtigo 
Parade 

• October 8th K-8 sings in 
church.

Phone Number: (920)-636-8577
Email: crawlings@stjohnpeshtigo.org 
I am always here to help or answer any questions you may have! ☺ 

Science: This week students will be focusing on the life 
cycle of a mosquito. 
Social Studies: We are still on chapter 2 of studying 
Wisconsin! 
Math: All grade levels have completed their first math tests 
of the year!  This week we will be focusing on lessons 12-15! 
Reading: The 3rd-4th Graders will be finishing up their novel 
Frindle this week! 
2nd grade has completed their super kids warm up unit! 
They will be doing book club this week! 
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